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GRADE 3 SWIM PROGRAM   
Grade 3 students will be participating in the Swim to 
Survive program.  Students will swim on May 29th, 
June 11th & 16th from 1:45 to 2:45 p.m.   
 
EQAO TESTING     
EQAO testing for Grade 3 students is ongoing 
through June 2nd.  Results will be available in the 
fall...   Keep up the good work Gr. 3’s!  
 
Snack Program Ends...  
The last day of snack program is Friday, May 29th.  
We are asking that parents please send two healthy 
snacks to school for the remainder of the school 
year.  Thank you so much Snack Volunteers!  
Thank you to those parents who have made 
generous contributions throughout this school year. 
 
AWARDS AND CELEBRATIONS  
If your child is winning a special award at our award 
ceremony, you will be contacted by telephone by 
their teacher.  We will be having our annual 
Awards Ceremony on Tuesday, June 23rd at 1:00 
p.m. in the gymnasium.  Students from JK to Grade 
3 will be receiving their awards.  Please join us!  
The Senior Kindergarten Celebration will take place 
on Friday, June 19th beginning at 1:00 p.m. in the 
gymnasium.  All Senior Kindergarten student 
families are welcome. 
 
PLAYDAY 
Our end of year play day will consist of 
inflatables at the school on Monday, June 22nd.  
Parent volunteers are welcome to join us! 
 
MASS 
On June 23rd, we will be celebrating our end of year 
Mass.  The Mass will take place at 9:45 a.m. at the 
Holy Name of Jesus Parish.  Please join us!   
 
END OF YEAR REPORT CARDS  
Children will receive their final reports on June 23rd.   
  
2015-16 SCHOOL CALENDAR  
The calendar for the 2015 – 2016 school year 
calendar will be available on the board website at 
www.ncdsb.on.ca.  School begins on Wednesday, 
September 2nd before the Labor Day Holiday. 

 
Last Day of School... 
Thursday, June 25th is the official last day of school.  
Thank you for your support during the past year 
and we look forward to seeing most of you next 
fall.  Good luck to the students who are leaving 
for Sacred Heart and /or moving. We will miss you!  
Have a safe and happy summer! 
 
 
CODE OF CONDUCT - Reminder 
Appropriate Dress Policy 
Students are expected to dress neatly and 
appropriately to promote a positive 
Catholic learning environment.  The 
students must adhere to the following guidelines: 
 clothes should be reasonably neat, clean and 

without tears or holes 
 patches, symbols or sayings on clothing shall not 

be offensive to anyone who might read it 
 dress appropriately for age and grade level in a 

manner that demonstrates modesty, dignity and is 
deemed appropriate for a Catholic school (the 
midriff – navel – must be covered).  
All shoulder straps must be at least three (3) 
fingers wide.  

 proper indoor and outdoor footwear appropriate 
for the conditions and environment must be worn 
at all times.  

Students who fail to comply with the School appropriate 
dress regulations will be subject to the consequences 
determined by the Principal for unacceptable behaviour 
outlined in this policy and will be required to meet the 
dress code regulations prior to returning to class. 

Please also remember that open toed sandals 
or crocs are not permitted on the 
playground.   

 
 

NCDSB Catholic Parent Involvement 
Committee (CPIC) Looking for Volunteers 

 
The NCDSB Catholic Parent Involvement 
Committee (CPIC) is looking for volunteers for the 
2015-2016 school year.  We are seeking parents, 
guardians, NCDSB staff, and community 
representatives to help establish a committee geared 
towards encouraging parent involvement within the 
school system. Each school board in Ontario is 
required by the Ministry of Education to establish a 
Parent Involvement Committee (Ontario Reg. 
612/00).    The CPIC provides a direct link between 
parents, and the Director of Education and the Board 
of Trustees.   
 
For more information or for those interested in 
joining the Catholic Parent Involvement Committee 
(CPIC), please contact Glenn Sheculski, Director of 
Education, by email at gsheculski@ncdsb.on.ca. 
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